Public Notice

It 1s hereby informed that Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan (An Autonomous
Body under the Ministry of Education , Govt. of India) has no connection
with some fake websites running with the following URL:-

1. URL : https://kvsadmission.in
2. URL : https://kvsangathan.in

Therefore, General Public 1s hereby cautioned against such fake websites
and information available to these websites, has no connection with
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan. Any person dealing with such unscrupulous
elements will be doing so at his’her own risk and cost. In this cases,
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan shall no way be responsible for the
consquences thereof.



